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Crabapple Park will be closed to vehicular
traffic for the season on November 1, 2023.

The park is open year-round from
8:00am to dusk for fishing, walking,
running, exercising, and walking pets
(on leash).

There is additional parking at the
ballfield lot (across from H.W. Good
Elementary School). 

The township requests that park entry/exit gates are not blocked in case of an emergency.

Thank You.

Sewickley Township

 

https://www.sewickleytownship.org/parks-recreation/page/crabapple-park-notification

